
Circular #28 

- 12th August 2010 - 

  

 

The Insurance Board of Sri Lanka (IBSL) hereby requests all Insurance Broking Companies to disregard 

Circulars # 13 dated 08th July 2004, #23 dated 07th June 2006, #24 dated 17th July 2006 and revision to 

Circular # 24 informed by IBSL letter dated 01st August 2006 addressed to the President of Sri Lanka 

Insurance Brokers Association, in view of Gazette Extraordinary No. 1642/16 published on 25th February 

2010. 

 

Indrani Sugathadasa 

CHAIRPERSON 


